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[Filed June 25, 2024, 4:15 p.m.]

Public Notice
Corrected webinar dates for safer products for Washington cycle 1.5

The Washington state department of ecology (ecology) hazardous 
waste and toxics reduction program previously announced webinars for 
the safer products for Washington program, cycle 1.5, under WSR 
24-12-084. The dates of those webinars have changed. Ecology will host 
webinars on August 14 and September 25, 2024.

This information has been shared with interested parties and on 
our safer products for Washington stakeholder web page, https://
www.ezview.wa.gov/site/alias__1962/37555/
safer_products_for_washington.aspx. If you have any questions, please 
contact the safer products for Washington team, Washington state de-
partment of ecology, email SaferProductsWA@ecy.wa.gov.
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